From: Dave Van Dinther

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:18 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homelessness Hubs

## Hello,

I am in support of the proposed homelessness hubs in the City of London. The issue is exceedingly complex and does not have an easy answer, but "not in my backyard" cannot be the cry that sways our city from making real progress on this issue. I also give consent for this e-mail to appear on the council agenda.

Thank you.

David Van Dinther (Ward 8)

Sent from my iPhone